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Wednesday 14th June 2023 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

SUMMER MUSIC EVENING CONCERT 

On Wednesday, 28th June 2023 we are holding a Summer Music Concert at Market Rasen Church of England 

Primary School in the school hall commencing at 6.00 pm. 

We would like to invite your child to take part in this celebration of the musical talent that we have within our 

school community. The performances will include children who have been receiving peripatetic lessons 

throughout the year,  the Ukulele group performing and a massed choir singing. 

The children will need to wear their school uniform for this event please. 

The children involved will need to arrive at school at 5.45pm, prior to the start of the concert.  The event is 

scheduled to last for approximately one hour.   

If you wish your child to perform at this event, please complete and return the slip below by Wednesday 21st 

June 2022. There is no entry fee payable but refreshments will be available for a nominal charge, with the 

proceeds being used for the benefit of the children.  If you wish to book seats to attend this event, please 

indicate the number required on the slip below.   

Yours sincerely 

Sue Thompson 

 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Name …………………………………………………………    Class ……………………………………... 

 

My child can perform at the Summer Music Concert              I would like to reserve …………....seats . 

 

My child cannot perform at the Summer Music Concert  

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………. 

This form should be returned by 21/06/23 to the school office.  Thank you. 
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